
Feedback on Proposed Food Tax Policies 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Title: [Recipient's Title] 

Organization: [Recipient's Organization] 

Address: [Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to provide my feedback on the proposed food tax 

policies that were recently discussed in the community forum. 

Firstly, I appreciate the efforts made to address the increasing issue of nutrition and public health 

through economic measures. However, I have several concerns regarding the potential impact of 

these policies on low-income families and small businesses. 

1. Impact on Low-Income Families: Implementing additional taxes on food could 

disproportionately affect those already struggling to afford basic necessities, potentially 

exacerbating food insecurity. 

2. Small Business Viability: Local grocery stores and food vendors may face challenges in 

maintaining their customer base if prices increase as a result of the tax, leading to decreased sales 

and potential business closures. 

3. Implementation and Effectiveness: I urge you to consider how these taxes will be monitored 

and enforced, and whether they will indeed lead to the intended outcomes of improved public 

health and nutrition. 

I recommend conducting further studies and community consultations to better assess the 

potential impacts of the proposed policies. Collaboration with local stakeholders and experts 

could help in crafting a more equitable solution that fosters public health without adverse 

economic effects. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I look forward to seeing how these important 

discussions evolve. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 



[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


